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August 18, 2014

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

c¢/o Natawna Austin

Room 400 - City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 14-0424 introduced by the Council President

on behalf of the Administration (Baltimore Development Corporation).

on the south; and Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard on the west. The area is zoned mainly

City Council Bill 14-0424, if approved, would reauthorize the Plan’s powers of
acquisition and condemnation in accordance with State law, would amend Appendix B to
add 130 North Eutaw Street, would revise an Exhibit Sheet, and would extend the life of

the Plan through and including December 31, 2018.

The Department of Public Works has no objection to the passage of City Council Bill 14-

0424,
Sincerely,
R{dolphB. Chow, P.E.
Dir
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